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Kal Lake Road will re-open today 
 
Kalamalka Lake Road will re-open to two-way traffic within the City of Vernon on Friday, June 
29 at noon. Businesses along Kalamalka Lake Road up to the Vernon border will be fully 
accessible from Vernon. Construction on Kalamalka Road in Coldstream is ongoing. 
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